Kilbarchan Primary School

Exercise Extravaganza – 28th May 2021



Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to inform you that we have worked in partnership with our Active Schools Team to organise an 'Exercise Extravaganza' for all pupils on Friday 28th May. The children will have the opportunity to take part in street dance, rugby, football, basketball, and athletics. These sessions are being led by members of the Active Schools Team and will be appropriate to the age, stage and needs of each child.

Primary 1, Primary 2/1, Primary 2, Primary 3 and Primary 4/3 will rotate around each of the activities in the morning. The rest of the school will participate in the afternoon, enjoying an earlier lunch break to allow them to have the same amount of time as the morning session.

Each session will have a break where pupils will be provided with a banana and a bottle of water. Pupils should come to school on this day already in sportswear. We are hoping for good weather, however everyone should be prepared for rain (waterproof jacket) or sunshine (hat and sunscreen already on). We will try to go ahead regardless of the weather; however, the Exercise Extravaganza will not happen if we experience extreme weather.

To keep our community safe, spectators will not be able to attend this event. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

Kim Ralston.

Acting Principal Teacher